Tahoe Magic to benefit from
chili sales at Coyote Grill

Help create magic for families in need by attending the Coyote
Grill in the Round Hill Plaza on Dec. lbetween 5 and 10pm.

Coyote Grill will be serving its famous $1 bowl of chili, with
20 percent of the profits that evening going back to Tahoe
Magic.

Since 1992, Tahoe Magic has been helping families in crisis
all year long, working with agencies in our community that
identify and recommend families with children that need help.
The need is always greater as the holiday season nears. Join
us at the Coyote Grill and we can bring magic to families that
could really us it this year.
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